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February 10 & 11, 2018                 Transfiguration 
                        
 

Order of Service:                Page 38, Christian Worship 
Psalm of the Day:                           Psalm 148, page 121  

Sermon Text & Theme:                                  Mark 9:2-9 

                                                                                

A Real Superhero 
1. He shows himself in all his glory 

2. He gives himself in a way most glorious 
 

    
 

Welcome to worship at St. Paul’s.  We’re glad you’re with us! 
 

• Assistive listening devices for the hearing impaired, as well as chil-
dren’s bulletins, are on the information centers.  
 

• Large-print service folders are available in the entry.  These may be 
helpful to visitors as well because they contain the whole service. 
 

• A Child Training Room is available for parents with small children.  
You can hear and see the service from this area. 
 

• Restrooms are to the right as you leave the sanctuary.   
 

• Please sign our friendship register and pass it along in the pew.   
 

• Service Notes:  We will stand and sing 369 v. 4 after the offering.  The 
“Farewell to Alleluia” rite (insert) replaces the last hymn. 

 

God’s Word this week: Scripture only records one time when Jesus 
showed his divine glory. On the Mount of Transfiguration Peter, James, and 
John got a firsthand (and terrifying) look at Jesus’ perfect glory. Why did 
Jesus do this? He did it, among many reasons, to give his disciples a 
glimpse at what the future holds for all believers. They were about to enter 
a difficult time as disciples. They would see their Messiah crucified. But 
future glory would follow suffering, by God’s grace. 
 

Save the Date:  WInGS is hosting a church spring cleaning night on Tues-
day, March 6th, beginning at 6:15pm.  The more, the merrier! 
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Ushers this weekend are Teams Peachy, Wright, and Weigand. Next 
weekend (Feb. 17/18) ushers will be Teams 6 (R. Wilhelms), 7 (T. Hill) and 
8 (M. Ewerdt). Our greeters this week are Bridget Oelke, Keith and Joyce 
Kovalaske, and Kim Geisthardt.  Next week they will be Trish Babler, Barb 
Taddey, and Beth Ewerdt.  Ash Wednesday:  Roma Schram (3:30) and 
Diane Welch (6:30).  Thank you, faithful volunteers, for all you do!    

 
 
 

February 10 - 18, 2018 
 

(2/10)  Sat 6:30pm Worship  
(2/11) Sun 7:45 & 10:15am Worship  
  9:00am Sunday School and Bible Study 
  9:00am Bible Information Class 
                 11:30am New Member Welcome Potluck 
(2/12) Mon 6:10pm Confirmation Instructions 
  6:30pm Senior Choir 
  7:30pm Chime Choir 
(2/13) Tue 6:00pm Board of Christian Education 
  6:00pm Lutheran Girl and Boy Pioneers 
(2/14) Wed 3:30pm Ash Wednesday Worship with commun-

ion 
  4:30pm Spaghetti Dinner (hosted by WInGS) 
  6:30pm Ash Wed. Worship w/comm (Senior 

Choir) 
(2/15) Thu 7:00pm Adult Open Gym 
(2/16) Fri  W.A.L.L. Basketball Tourney (no school) 
(2/17)      Sat           6:30pm Worship with communion 
(2/18) Sun 7:45 & 10:15am Worship with communion 

  9:00am Sun. School, Bible Study, BIC 
                                                                       
 
 

New Member Welcome Potluck:  The New Member Potluck Dinner is for 
the whole congregation to come together and welcome new members who 
joined our congregation in 2017.  It is this Sunday after the late service!  
We ask current members to bring a potluck dish while the new members 
just come as guests.  We thank our women of WInGS for sponsoring this 
event! 
 

Ash Wednesday is this week:  February 14th.  Our Mid-week Lenten 
Services will be Wednesdays at 3:30 & 6:30pm.  Our theme is:   Jesus Is Our 
Great High Priest.  These services are designed to be simple, devotional, 
and contemplative as we walk with Jesus toward the cross.  Our Ash 
Wednesday services will include the Lord’s Supper.  Between services 
(4:30-6:00) please feel free to enjoy a Spaghetti Dinner hosted by WInGS!  
A free-will offering will be gathered.   



Sunday School: This week children learn the story of Peter and Cornelius 
(Acts 10) and how the Good News comes to us as it did to them. Talk about 
how God mercifully declares us holy and innocent because of Christ. “What 
does this mean for our daily lives?” is a good question to discuss as a family. 
 

Bible Study:  Getting to Know Your Bible - How our Bible “works” and why 
it’s so important to our spiritual life.  We are looking at a number of false 
“bibles” today.  During Lent we will have Bible Study only on Sunday 
mornings at 9:00am.   
 

Can you help with church cleaning and snow blowing?  We have several 
teams cleaning regularly, but more dates are available. Sign-up lists are on 
the information center for both volunteer duties.  
 

The Wisconsin Herd's first regular season wraps up as we host WELS 
Night:  Friday, March 23, 7:00pm. Come join your fellow WELS church 
body in celebrating a fun group outing in Oshkosh for the season finale 
against the Canton Charge.  Please go to our church website for more 
information.  Purchase deadline is March 21st.   
 

WLA will host a student art show Sunday, February 11th, from 4:00-
6:00pm in the media center. Students from first semester Intro to Art and 
Drawing will present their work. Come and enjoy the art and cookies! 
 

Second Impressions Thrift Store is celebrating its 1st anniversary!  If you 
haven't already visited the store, please do!  If you have visited before, be 
sure to stop in again.  New items are added daily.   We are very thankful to 
all of our wonderful volunteers who have so generously and graciously 
given of their time!  If you would like to volunteer, contact us at (920) 970-
9900.   
 

Ironmen of God men's conference:  Saturday, March 24 from 9am to 2 
pm at St. Paul's Lutheran School, Ixonia.  Speakers are Pastors Karl Wal-
ther, Aaron Strong, Jordan Ertl, and staff minister Dan Schoeffel.  Guys, 
come and be strengthened in your faith and enjoy Christian fellowship!  
Cost is only $30 and includes a catered lunch and a take home coffee mug!  
Register today at www.ironmenofgodwi.org! 
 

WLA is accepting bids for facility repairs and maintenance to be com-
pleted during the summer of 2018.  A description of the improvements can 
be found at wlavikings.org following the "Request for Proposal" link. Send 
all inquires to Jeff Isom at jisom@wlavikings.org, or you can call 251-
2547.   All bids are due no later than midnight Feb. 23.  Bids will be re-
viewed and awarded by WLA’s Building and Grounds Committee. 
Preschool:  We are taking registrations for the 2018-19 session of St. 
Paul’s Little Pioneers Preschool!  Our Christian preschool is for all children 
ages 3 and 4.  Please encourage your neighbors and friends with children 
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that age to get to know us.  Brochures with more information will be 
available soon.  Please contact Mrs. Susan Wright: 926-0565.   
 

A School/Preschool Open House will be Saturday, March 17th at 
10:00am.  It will include a professional live reptile show at 11:00am!  The 
congregation and community are invited!    
 

OWLS:  The next meeting of Flyway OWLS Chapter 77 (Organization of 
WELS Lutheran Seniors) will be Tuesday, Feb. 13, 1:00pm at the Lomira 
Community Center at 427 South Water Street.  Our speaker will be Vla-
dyslav Horpynchuk, presenting about the Ukrainian Lutheran Church.  He is 
a first year student at Wisconsin Lutheran Seminary.  We invite all WELS 
people over the age of 55 and their spouses even under the age of 55 to 
join us. If you have questions, contact Stefanie Gutermann at 583-2166 or 
gutermann@utilitytool.com. 
 

2018 Youth Rally - June 26-29 - Bowling Green University in Ohio:  Some 
youth have expressed interest in going to the youth rally this summer and 
Mr. Steven Lehman has expressed interest in chaperoning.  Registration is 
open from March 1 until April 30, but if you are interested please contact 
Pastor Kampman in the next few weeks so we can get a better idea of a 
total number interested and how we can assist with a portion of the cost 
($345 per person - travel & added activities not included).  
 

Camp Phillip brochures with information about summer camps are 
available from the information center.  St. Paul’s is a member of the Camp 
Phillip Association, a WELS camp located near Wautoma.  
 

Veterans:  The WELS Lutheran Military Support Group is hosting a retreat 
at Camp Phillip, Wautoma, from May 4-6.  Costs are covered by LMSG.  
Qualification and registration information is available from the infor-
mation center, or please go to www.lutheranmilitary.org.      
 

Memorial:  Gifts from family and friends totaling $1,245 were given in 
loving memory of Janet Stauber whose funeral was held here January 25th.    
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